
September 23, 2011 

 

 

 

James Owczarski, 

Deputy City Clerk 

City Clerk's Office 

Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 

 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 

Article 25.30 of the 2010-2011 City/Milwaukee District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO labor 

agreement states that “The City shall pay an additional $1.00 an hour for the Court Services 

Assistant II, Court Services Assistant IV or the Municipal Court Clerks employed in Municipal 

Court while performing interpreter duties for court proceedings from Spanish to English and vice 

Versa”.  The Salary Ordinance needs to be amended to include a footnote to the title of 

Municipal Court Clerk I which will bring the Salary Ordinance into line with the Labor 

Agreement.  Please open a file.  Further information will be forthcoming. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Troy M. Hamblin 

City Labor Negotiator 
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